14 June 01

Dear Stan;

I am enclosing photos and .a. Roster of members of the crew.
I had the photos reproduced for your use.
I hope that all of you are in good health.

Take Care,

Sincerely,
p

Erwin J. Eckstein

P.S. After many years and losing touch with most Air Corps

friends, I was surprised by your phone call. I welcomed it.





